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I strongly oppose this attempt by the Democrats to attempt to sneak in language from 

measure 114 and to try to force additional prohibitions on those of us who may want 

to purchase firearms.  Increasing the cost of the purchase will make it harder for 

some who may be thinking of buying a gun.  Mainly, I oppose and am disgusted with 

this attempt by the Left to limit ownership and larger capacity magazines.  This is not 

what many people, especially conservatives want. 


